
California Data Exchange Framework
open for providers and healthcare
entities to sign data sharing
agreement
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The California Data Exchange Framework (DxF) Signing Portal is now open

for providers and healthcare entities to sign the data sharing agreement

(DSA).

As a reminder, most licensed hospitals, physician organizations and medical

groups, skilled nursing facilities, clinical laboratories, and certain acute psychiatric

hospitals are required by law to sign the DSA by January 31, 2023. To learn more

about the DxF and the data sharing obligations imposed by the DSA and

implementing policies and procedures, please read this article published recently

in California Health Law News by HLB attorneys Andrea Frey and Paul Smith, and

contact Andrea or Paul with questions.
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